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THIRD ANNUAL HACC DASH 5K WALK/RUN FOR 
SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
Plan to join students, staff, faculty and community members at the York campus for the Third 

Annual HACC Dash 5K Walk/Run for Scholarships. Registration begins at 8:00 on Sunday, 

May 12 and the walk/run begins promptly at 9:00. All money raised will go towards student 

scholarships and will benefit York students in need.  
 

Awards will be given to the top 3 men and women runners. Everyone completing the 5K will 

receive a medal!  Snacks, including coffee and smoothies from the Sheetz truck, will be 

provided following the race. Door prizes and a random drawing for a $500 scholarship for 

one lucky HACC student will take place following the walk/run.  

 

Volunteers are still needed to help on the day of the event. If interested, please contact Cathy 

Rosenkrans at ext. 513233. 

 

Thank you to our generous sponsors: Bon Ton (Platinum),  Dentsply Professional, York 

Water Company, and Sheetz (Silver). Please be sure to patronize these very supportive 

businesses.  
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FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CAMPUS VICE PRESIDENT 

Building trust is the foundation of healthy relationships and we have many opportunities to develop 

this dynamic skill at HACC. Our students place their trust in us each and every day. From the first 

brave phone call to the Welcome Center through their entire educational experience, they count on 

us to “have their backs” and help them navigate the challenging road to success.  Each and every one 

of you accomplishes this through hard work, humor, and grace—it’s a pleasure to watch you in 

action! 

Trust can be scary because it puts us in a vulnerable place, but it’s an essential elemental to achieving our goals and 

having a wholehearted life. I was recently reminded of a very popular TED talk presented by Dr. Brene Brown. She’s a 

professor at the University of Houston, Graduate School of Social Work where she conducts research on empathy, 

authenticity, and courage.  She’s also the author of a new book titled Daring Greatly: How the Courage to Be Vulnerable 

Transforms the Way We Live, Love, Parent, and Lead. I would highly recommend that you find 20 minutes to watch Dr. 

Brene Brown’s presentation on TED. I think you’ll hear, through her work, just how important human connection is and 

why we should cultivate it in our lives.   

This month, there are numerous opportunities for connection at HACC. Please come out and support our 3rd annual 

HACC Dash with Dr. Ski and our campus community. We want to top last year’s numbers (of course we do!) and have a 

great start to a wonderful Mother’s Day.  How about celebrating your family’s heritage at our 4th annual Heritage Day 

event? Sign up now to share the food, culture, and music of your people with the college community. We truly are a 

melting pot at HACC. And finally, let me put in a pitch for our month-long campaign for scholarships. There are a 

number of fun activities planned and all for a great cause—our students! Stay connected, stay involved   

   

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the March forum, Dr. Ski updated the 

campus on the new scholarship website, 

Middle States assessments, and plans for 

enhancing campus security measures. 
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             HACC YORK CELEBRATES HERITAGE DAY 2013 

HACC York’s 4
th

 Annual Heritage Day program will take place on April 16, 2013 from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. in the Cytec 

Community Room. This popular program celebrates the vast diversity of HACC York’s campus community—students, staff, and 

faculty. And it’s not too late for you to participate! We’re looking for all levels of participation: dancers, singers, writers, readers, 

poets, cooks, display tables, information tables, food tastings—whatever you would like to do to showcase your own heritage. 

Everyone on this campus has a unique and interesting heritage to share. Do you make a special dish that represents your culture? Do 

you have interesting artifacts from your background? Do you know a traditional story? Share it! 

Aside from our own campus participation, this program will feature an extraordinary variety of multicultural food, henna tattoos, 

eyebrow threading, an assortment of arts and crafts, and a live performance of “Music Around the World.”  

If you would like to participate, please contact Sara Shaw at seshaw@hacc.edu or 717-801-3251. And if you can’t participate, please 

consider stopping by Heritage Day and simply enjoying the wonderful culture that exists right here on campus.  

    

2012/13 ENROLLMENT UPDATE FROM THE OFFICE OF SECONDARY 

PARTNERSHIPS, YORK CAMPUS 

College in the High School:  HACC courses instructed onsite at York County high schools.   

 HACC York was able to award $13,170 in educational assistance scholarships to students who otherwise would not have the 

financial means for a college-learning experience for academic year 2012/13.    

Following is a letter received from a student at Red Lion Area HS.  

Dear HACC:  I wanted to personally thank you for giving me a scholarship.  This covers my entire class and I’m so thankful.  

My grandfather is in hospice and soon we will be paying for a funeral.  Thank you so much!  Sierra D. 

 HACC York’s spring semester was active with 175 total students enrolled for 546 credits.  This tops off academic year 2012/13 with 

365 total students enrolled for 1146 credits.  Participating school districts included Central York, Dover Area, Kennard Dale, Red 

Lion Area, Northern, William Penn, and York County School of Technology.   

Dual Enrollment:  High school juniors/seniors enrolled for courses at HACC York. 

 Of special note, 19 dual enrollment students participated in a collaborative effort among school districts, OVR and HACC to 

complete a “Promoting Academic Success” program.  The program enables students with learning disabilities, attention deficit 

disorder, etc. to experience a college level course and to learn about the academic requirements and demands, to learn how to advocate 

for accommodations, and to learn about assistive technology that will assist them in their studies.    

 Our spring semester yielded 21 students enrolled for 58 credits.  This tops off academic year 2012/13 with 50 total students enrolled 

for 176 credits.   

This academic year, HACC York has provided college level learning experiences to over 400 students! 
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APRIL SHOWERS BRING…..LUNCH & LEARNS!  

The Office for Academic Success presents a “Lunch & Learn” open to students, faculty, and staff! 

Title: Living Your Story:  A Writing Perspective 
-Learn techniques from a professional writer 

-Find your authentic voice 
-Great for beginners and experienced writers 

Presenter: Frank Bodani 
Date: April 3 @ noon 

Location: Cytec Community Room 
-Pizza will be served- 

 
About Frank Bodani: 

Frank Bodani is a Sportswriter for the York Daily Record and contributing writer to Town and Gown 
Magazine in State College, PA.  Frank has covered Penn State football for the past two decades and is a 

recipient of journalism awards from The Associated Press, the Society of Professional Journalists, and the 
Keystone Press.  He is a graduate of Duquesne University and Susquehannock High School.   

He resides in York, PA. 

 
 

Questions? Contact Dan Houloose at dshouloo@hacc.edu or 717-801-3263 

MEET MEMBERS 1ST 
FEDERAL CREDIT 
UNION 
 
A representative will be available in the 

Leader Building Faculty Bay from 10:30 

am to 2:00 pm on Wednesday, April 10
th

, 

2013 to discuss products & services and 

special membership offers. 

 

BOOKSTORE NEWS 

The promotion for the month of April at the Bookstore is “Treat 

Your Parent” Day on Wednesday, April 24, 2013 from 10 a.m. – 2 

p.m.!  This is the time for HACC graduates, or any HACC student, 

to show their Mom, Dad, Grandmom, and/or Granddad thanks for 

supporting them by buying a t-shirt, mug or decal.  Students may 

enter to win a FREE t-shirt at this one day only event.  Spring into 

the Bookstore to check out the new products that are now being 

carried and the new cash registers.  Happy Spring!    

 

mailto:dshouloo@hacc.edu
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CELEBRATING OUR SUCCESS! 

Great job to the York Campus for your participation in the Cancer Prevention Study (CPS3) enrollment held on Friday, February 22, 

2013. The results of previous cancer prevention studies have led to much of the knowledge that we have today regarding cancer 

prevention and treatment. The data from this study will help continue the fight towards a cure. The enrollment was open to staff, 

students, family and members of the local community between the ages of 30 – 65, who have never been diagnosed with cancer and 

who were willing to stay in touch with the American Cancer Society to provide updates every 2 – 3 years on their health status. We 

had 110 volunteers sign up for the York Campus, the second largest participation college-wide. 

We are off to an awesome start towards reaching South Central Region's Goal of enrolling 1,075 people in CPS-3 in 2013.  

 

HACC  

Harrisburg:  121  

Lancaster:     68  

Lebanon:       44  

Gettysburg:   87  

York:             110  

Total:       430  

 

For more information about the study or to enroll, visit www.cancer.org. 

 

FACILITIES TIDBITS 

It’s cold outside!!!! Too cold for the pansies that we had thought to have had in the ground by now. We are hoping that early April 

will be the magic season for these little beauties and will have more information to you as soon as we can on the proposed planting 

party. 

Goodling SGA space…IS DONE!! And it looks gorgeous!!! Please stop by YG119 to have a look at this newly completed project. 

Facilities will be undertaking the re-waxing of the floors in Leader & Cytec over the summer months. Please be prepared for some 

room closures and alternate routes due to this process. 

LED lighting is being added to the perimeter of the Goodling building to improve safety and security. We are in the process of getting 

prices to upgrade the exterior of the Goodling building, as well as the lighting in the Goodling/Cytec parking lots. 

Two new faculty offices will be added to the Goodling faculty bay for the start of the fall semester. They will be located in the old 

YG101E space, next to the AV closet. 

Summer will be here before we know it. Currently Facilities has a listing of all of the plants that Harrisburg has grown for this season. 

All of these plants have been chosen for their compatibility with our growing season and challenges. If you need some help figuring 

out what to plant in your home garden and would like to take a look at this list please let Connie know and it will be sent to you. 

 

 

 

http://www.cancer.org/
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LIBRARY NEWS 

 

 

 

Celebrate National Library Week with the York Campus Library! 

April 14 – 20, 2013 
  

To honor this years theme, COMMUNITIES MATTER AT YOUR LIBRARY, we’d like to 

ask how the library matters to you, our HACC community!  We will also have a trivia contest 

with prizes throughout the week.   

Take our survey!  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/YorkLibrary 

 

 

 

2013 PHI THETA KAPPA INDUCTION 

The 50
th

 biannual Induction Ceremony of HACC’s Alpha Nu Omega Chapter of Phi Theta Kappa was held Sunday March 17, 2013 at 

the Harrisburg Campus. Phi Theta Kappa is an international community college honor society focusing on scholarship, leadership, 

service and fellowship. Inductees must have earned a cumulative grade point average of 3.5 or above after earning 12 or more college-

level credits. This year, HACC’s Alpha Nu Omega Chapter celebrates 25
 
years in existence. Sixty-one York Campus students were 

invited to be inducted this spring including our own Jill Mitzel and Jackie Becker. Mary Richards, English faculty member, and 

Connie Ludwig, Foundational Studies faculty member, are the York Campus Phi Theta Kappa advisors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The York campus inductees pose in honor of their accomplishments! 

 

 

 

Our own Jackie Becker is recognized by 

Dr. Ski! Congratulations, Jackie! 
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 SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER 

   This year we will be holding several exciting activities for staff and faculty starting April 8 and running through May 15.  

Dress Down Mondays: Each Monday will provide the option of regular dress down attire or the theme of the day. They are: 

  April 8 – Yoga/Sweatpants Monday 
  April 15 – Sports team Monday 
  April 22 – Slipper/crazy sock Monday 
  April 29 – Hawaiian shirt Monday 
  May 6 – Tie Dye Monday 
 

Balloon pop game:  A thrilling balloon pop game will be held in April, providing wonderful prize surprises!  

Chocolate cook off: We will have a tasty chocolate cook off at the end of April, where you can display your magnificent 

cooking/baking talents; all entries will be judged, and the winner will receive an awesome prize! For those of you who 

aren’t inclined to bake/cook, tasting opportunities will abound!  

HACC polo shirt sale: HACC York polo shirts will be available for order at a low price through the middle of April and will be a 

great option for dress down days.  

Luncheon: All of this will culminate in a Cinco de Mayo luncheon celebration for all staff and faculty in the 

beginning of May.  

Throughout the month, I hope to meet those of you I have not yet met and get to spend more time with everyone I have met.  Look for 

detailed information in your email soon! 

Hope Harrison, Campus Development Officer 

  

 YORK CAMPUS ART CLASSES VISIT PHILADELPHIA 

  

On Tuesday, March 19, Associate Academic 

Dean and adjunct Art instructor, Will Guntrum, 

led a group of 20+ students on a bus trip to the 

Philadelphia Museum of Art. 


